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What is the Schools Forum?

The Salford Schools Forum is a statutory body established under the Schools Forum Regulations 2002. Schools Forums were set up to give schools greater involvement in the distribution of funding within their Local Education Authority and became mandatory in January 2003.

The Schools Forum are consulted on issues such as schools funding formula, contracts for supplies and services and financial aspects of the Children’s Services Directorates function including arrangements for special educational needs, the use of pupil referral units, free school meals, insurance and early years.

What is the role of the Schools Forum?

The role of the Schools Forum is to provide views and advice to the Local Education Authority on the formulation of key aspects of strategy and budget whilst having regard to wider educational issues.

Public Attendance at meetings
Meetings of the Forum are open to the public, although there is no automatic opportunity for members of the public to speak. Public involvement can come through Forum invitation only. It should also be noted that where the Forum discusses matters of a confidential nature e.g. contracts where there is a commercial interest, then this will be considered private and confidential and members of the public will be excluded. 

Timetable of meetings - 2009
Meetings will be held in a Committee Room at the Salford Civic Centre, Chorley Road, Swinton, at 4.00 p.m. on the following dates -

Wednesday, 28 January, 2009

Wednesday, 25 March, 2009

Wednesday, 20 May, 2009

Wednesday, 30 September, 2009

Wednesday, 25 November, 2009

Details are available of Agendas, minutes and reports for meetings of the Salford Schools’ Forum.
Contact Details

For further information, please contact -
Mike McHugh, Senior Democratic Services Officer

Salford Civic Centre, Chorley Road, Swinton, M27 5DA 

Tel: 0161 793 3011 

e-mail: mike.mchugh@salford.gov.uk
